
President’s Message 
 
Hello BAMTA members, 
 
Wow, the school year is about to come to an end and summer teaching schedules will begin.  I hope your year 
went smoothly.  There is a lot going on with BAMTA this month. 
 
Please come to our BAMTA General Board meeting and Presentation this month on Wednesday morning, May 
16th.  Our presentation at 10:00am will be the revealing of this year's Multiple Piano Festival 
selections.  Copies of the music will be available for purchase.  Most or all of the pieces will be presented and 
played so you can hear a sampling.   
 
At 9:00am, we will hold our General Board meeting where new officers will be elected for the upcoming 
year.  Please come and participate in the election. Here is the slate of officers that was presented at last 
month's General meeting: 
 
President: Jill Ice 
Secretary: Shieko Uno 
Treasurer: Martha Thompson 
 
I'd sincerely like to thank Jill, Shieko for being will to take over these duties for the upcoming year.  They are 
both amazing, talented women who will do a fantastic job leading our association.  I have full confidence in both 
Jill and Shieko. 
 
Thanks also to Martha for continuing to serve as treasurer. She is so organized and devotes hours and hours 
to making sure our finances are in order.  Thank you Martha. 
 
I'd like to personally thank all of you for all the service and hours that you have committed to helping our 
BAMTA association grow and thrive.  It couldn't function without each and every one of you and your 
contribution, great or small.  It's been a wonderful experience being able to serve as President for the last two 
years and get to know so many of you better.  Thank you so much. 
 
See you Wednesday, 
Liz Nelson 
BAMTA President 
 

  



Download BAMTA's 2018 MPF Repertoire List and Music Notes! Please print your own 
copy to bring to the BAMTA meeting on May 16th. We will be selling the music there as 
well. Also, please make sure to read the notes carefully as there is a lot of important 
information in there. And...check the website occasionally to download current notes as 
the conductors have not had a chance to see this music yet and they will be adding in 
their additional notes. ~Karen & Rebecca 

 

 

 

PIANO TEACHING STUDIOS NOW AVAILABLE FOR RENT 

- Fantastic location on the fun and family-friendly Main Street of Louisville 

- Grand pianos  

- Natural light 

- Waiting area 

- Group teaching room 

- Professional office building 
 
Please contact melanie@mainstreetpianostudio.com 

  

http://bamta.org/?download=1661
mailto:melanie@mainstreetpianostudio.com


The Purple Piano Now Accepting New Students 
Teaching at the YWCA, 2222 14th St in Boulder 
Will also drive to students homes within a reasonable radius 
 

 


